PLACE ON COMPANY LETTERHEAD (IF POSSIBLE)








[Date]

The Honorable _________
United States Senate
Washington, DC  20510

Dear [Representative or Senator ___]:

I am writing to urge you to cosponsor H.R. 2014/S.1120, the Propane Green Autogas Solutions Act (Propane GAS Act), sponsored by Sen. Ben Cardin (MD) and Rep. John Carter (TX).  This legislation would extend for five years federal alternative fuel tax credits for propane used as a motor fuel (“autogas”), propane autogas vehicles, and propane autogas refueling equipment. As a [fleet manager or operator] in [your state], longer-term incentives like those outlined in the Propane GAS Act give fleet managers like me the confidence to continue investing in domestic alternative fuels that provide for American energy security.

          [This paragraph is yours:    Please describe your business:  Where are you located?  How many employees do you have?  Do you have motor fuel customers?  How long have you been in business? Any other vital information]


There are many reasons to support the Propane GAS Act.  First and foremost, supporting H.R. 2014/ S. 1120 is a vote for American energy security.  90 percent of our nation’s autogas is domestically produced and propane supply is expected to increase over the next several decades, guaranteeing consumer availability and price stability.  Propane autogas vehicles also provide substantial environmental benefits as they produce 20 percent less greenhouse gas (CO2) emissions, and less particulate matter, carbon monoxide, and nitrogen oxide than gasoline engines.

 

The Propane GAS Act is also good fiscal policy. H.R. 2014/S.1120 offers the kind of multi-year policy commitment necessary to encourage fleets to make the switch to a clean fuel alternative, build fueling infrastructure, and bolster a burgeoning autogas market that will provide an immediate return on taxpayer investment.  This legislation puts incentives directly into the pockets of U.S. vehicle fleets like mine, making the switch to an American-made alternative fuel more practical and affordable. Cost savings on fuel can in turn be used by our organization to weather tough economic times – and even create and save jobs.

The Propane GAS Act also makes good common sense.  Propane autogas provides one of the fastest returns on investment of any domestic alternative vehicle fuel and fleets can see significant long-term cost savings due to lower fuel costs.  In addition, autogas vehicles are the only economically feasible light- and medium-duty alternative fuel vehicles that can be deployed on a large scale and achieve comparable performance to gasoline vehicles.  Finally, propane autogas vehicles and related refueling infrastructure are available right now.  

 
While no single alternative fuel can completely displace conventional fuels in the short term, propane autogas offers the U.S. significant energy security benefits and can make an immediate economic impact.  Please cosponsor the Propane GAS Act.   If I can answer any questions, please contact me at [your email and/or office telephone number].

Sincerely,      

[Name]

[Title]
